

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

May 13, 2009

From:

Councillor Derek Dang, Chair

File:

Community Safety Committee

Re:

COMBINED EVENTS DISPATCH PROTOCOLS

The Community Safety Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, May 12, 2009, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

That a letter under the Mayor's signature be sent to E-Comm's Board of Directors expressing support for the Greater Vancouver Fire Chiefs' request to change E-Comm's default policy of transferring motor vehicle incident calls only to BC Ambulance Service and add Richmond Fire Rescue to the incident call list.

Councillor Derek Dang, Chair Community Safety Committee

VARIANCE

Please note that staff recommended the following:

That a letter be sent to E-Comm expressing support for the Greater Vancouver Fire Chiefs' request to change E-Comm's default policy of transferring motor vehicle incident calls only to BC Ambulance Service.